
   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Rossett PTA news – December 2024 

 

 

Welcome to your Rossett PTA newsletter.   

 

We are looking for more members to support us in our fundraising efforts.  Please consider joining the PTA.  We 

meet once a half term in the Curious Cow.  You can email us at rspta@rs.rklt.co.uk. 

 

So far this year we have raised around £500 from selling second hand school uniform.  If your child has grown out 

of their uniform, please bring any items into school so we can help less fortunate families and raise more funds for 

vital school equipment or very worthwhile opportunities for our young people. 

 

This year we have also raised money at our Year 7 Disco and we look forward to seeing many of you at the Quiz 

Night on Friday 7 March 2025, save the date! 

 

The PTA have supported the school in many ways this year:   

 

• We have helped the Art department with funds for a camera and print making equipment and we 

supplied the DT department with a resin jewellery kit for Sixth Formers; 

• We have bought resuscitation dolls for the First Aid department; 

• We have provided prayer mats for a prayer room for all year groups; 

• We have contributed towards the coach for a theatre trip for Year 8 pupils and made a sizeable 

donation to ensure Year 10 students can partake in Work Experience; 

• We have also bought sweets for a Year 11 Maths Intervention club. 

 

We are hoping to do even more in 2025.  Please join us! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Rossett PTA 

Claire, Anne-Marie, Claire, Yvonne, James, Kirsty, Karen, David and Caroline 
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